
 
 

 

Parent Advisors Needed 
Missouri School for the Deaf 

Families First Early Intervention Program 
 

The Families First Program is seeking contracted part-time parent advisors 
throughout the state of Missouri to provide early intervention services to families and 
their young children who are deaf/hard of hearing. Families First is a home-based 
early intervention program for families who have children that are deaf or hard of 
hearing ages 0-8. Parent advisors provide in-home and/or virtual support and 
strategies to families focused on child development, communication, language 
development, social/emotional skills, and transition to school. Potential applicants 
should have a bachelor’s degree in education-related or similar field. Applications will 
be accepted through April 4, 2023. 
 
Click for additional information.  
 

All questions can be directed to: FF@msd.dese.mo.gov or call Sarah Rohrbach at: 
573-592-2503 
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